
 

 

MSG Briefing Note: Planning Issues 

For: Sir Peter Hendy 

Date: October 2018 

 

Pre-application discussions are continuing with MSG’s design team in a proactive and positive 
manner. A planning application is expected at the end of November (though this seems optimistic 
given progress on design to date). For your meeting, 

 
 

 
 

On operational impact: 

Transport 

 
 

 

 
  

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Public access 

 
 



 
 

 

Visual Impact: 

 
 

  

 

Other relevant planning issues: 

Jobs and Skills:  
 

Inclusive access and design:  
 

 
 

 

 

A Hollingsworth 

Director of Planning Policy & Decisions 
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